UNIVERSITY INSTITUTE FOR HUMAN GENETICS TAGENSVEJ 14 – COPENHAGEN N. DENMARK.

3, 18/1-1957.

Sir Ronald A. Fisher, ScD, F.R.S., University of Cambridge, Dept. of Genetics, Cambridge.

Dear Sir Ronald,

Thank you for your kind letter of 28/2-1957. We have discussed the letter thoroughly, but the doctors who work with the twin-material (M.Hauge and B.Harvald) think that the character smoking habits is rather vague and not easy to define. We prefer as far as possible to work with clear-cut and monomeric characters so I think that an investigation of this type will be outside our field. On the basis of the facts we so far know about this investigation, we don't think that we will be able to contribute in a valuable way.

With best regards, yours sincerely,

Van. Ring